
From: Maureen Penfold <mpenfold@mpenfold.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 9:53 PM
To: Will Bunek <wbunek@leelanau.gov>
Cc: Michelle Crocker <mcrocker@leelanau.gov>
Subject: Mask mandate

Dear Mr. Bunek,

I would like my letter entered into the minutes of the Board meeting for tomorrow, September 9th.

I am grateful that the health department followed the recommendation of the CDC with a mask
mandate for schools. We need to follow the science and wear masks to protect our children and
others who are not able to be vaccinated.  I expect  and encourage the Board to stand behind the
health department. To do otherwise would be a disservice to our children and our community.

Respectfully, 

Maureen Penfold
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